
 

For Local 8 Members at SPEEA 
April 20, 2023 

   

Member Meeting 
 
Thank you for completing the bargaining survey. We have several members interested 
in serving on the bargaining team, so we need to hold an election. 
 
Let’s meet on Zoom to discuss this and allow those that are interested in serving on the 
team to have an opportunity to share why they want to serve on the team with 
coworkers. 
 
We have an open steward position; we will also be holding a steward election. We will 
discuss this in the meeting. 
 
Please join us on April 25th noon on Zoom using the link below. 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84906828589 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ida Kovacic, Union 
Representative, Ida@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 x117 
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